
District 3 News

Our Serenity Day is being held on Saturday, July 13th at the Calkins Nature Center outside of
Iowa Falls. Look for the flyer posted on the Iowa Website. Join us for the afternoon of fellowship,
food and speaker.

Unfortunately our newer Tuesday night meeting in Stanhope has folded due to lack of
participation.

Our next District meeting is being held on Sunday, June 23rd in Mason City.

Yours in Service,
Laura S
District 3 Rep


